
 
Friday 10th November 2017 

Dear All, 

Please find attached a flyer from the Friends of Stratford School. This outlines a way of combining Christmas gifts 

with raising money for the school. Please see the blue flyer for details!  

Thank you to everyone who has taken part in the ‘Shoe-box Appeal’ run by the Trussell Trust. I had an e-mail 

yesterday to say that the boxes will be collected on 16th November. If you still wish to take part then please take 

note of this date!  

 

School Disco: Friday 10th November 2017. 

Tickets are available from the door if you haven’t already purchased yours! Please note this event is for children 

from our school only. Younger siblings may stay if parents stay as well!  Parents are very welcome to stay at the 

EYFS/ KS1 Disco and we always need help for the second session if you are able to stay for that! Children must 

attend the disco for their age group (unless their parents are explicitly helping to run the event and they need to be 

at both discos)   

EYFS/ Y1 and Y2 Disco 6:00pm – 7:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit via the door onto 

the ‘not so small playground’. This is the front door near my office.)  

Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 7:00pm – 8:00pm (Enter by side door to hall from big playground and exit via the same door.) 

ALL TICKETS ARE £1 and include a drink in the price. Cakes and drinks are also on sale during the evening. Glo-sticks 

are on sale at this event. Please let a member of staff (on the door) know if you do not want your child to purchase 

one. If you are able to make cakes for this event the FOSS would be very grateful. 

Children in Need: Friday 17th November 2017 
Charlotte’s grandma has once again volunteered to make us a Pudsey Bear Cake. This amazing creation will be 
raffled before school, after Smiley Face Assembly, during lunch and play time. Tickets cost 10p and all proceeds will 
be sent to the charity.  To allow as many raffle tickets to be sold as possible the draw will take place near the end of 
the school day.  

A MESSAGE FROM OUR LOCAL SCOUTS… 

SCOUT CHRISTMAS POST - Last day of posting is Thursday 7th December 2017 

Please support your local Scout Groups, save yourself the cost of a stamp and post your local cards with us, we 

deliver cards in and around the Salisbury area (for a full list of villages please check the poster by the school gate). 
Stamps are 25p each and are available from the school office. The money raised goes to the groups who sell and 
deliver the cards. There is a post box in the entrance outside the school office. 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE ZIG-ZAG LINES OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL. PLEASE HELP TO KEEP 
ALL OUR CHILDREN SAFE. 

Kindest regards 

Kay Bridson, Headteacher          PTO  

Learning for life in a positive and caring Christian community 

head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

admin@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 

www.stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk 
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